
Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our delivery partner 
Ward Civil: 

1800 897 841 (24 hours) 

Projects @wardcvil.com.au 

nswroads.work/t2w 

If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them 
to call us on 1800 897 841. 
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Changes to Myall Avenue access 
Transport for NSW is adding a third northbound 

lane on Pacific Highway near Fox Valley Road, to 

ease congestion and improve public safety. 

Now we have completed installing new 

stormwater pipes, we need to re-surface the 
impacted section of Pacific Highway near Myall 
Avenue.  To complete this work, we need to close 
Myall Avenue to non-local traffic for about two 

weeks, from 22 August 2022, weather permitting. 

Access for local traffic, pedestrians and 

emergency services will be maintained. There 

may, however, be intermittent delays to road 

users as our machinery moves through the area. 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow signage 

and the direction of traffic controllers. 

Our work schedule 
Temporary changes to traffic access at Myall Avenue 

will be in place over ten night shifts, from 7am on 

Monday 22 August to 6pm on Friday 2 September. 

If the work is cancelled due to rain, we will notify you 

in advance of the new dates. 

How will the work affect you? 
The work may be noisy at times. Where possible, we 

will aim to minimise the impact of noisier activities 

such as concrete saw cutting and jackhammering, by 

completing these activities prior to midnight. We 

thank you for your patience during this important 

work. 
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